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Community Association Response 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. The Erlton Community Association's position on all 

of the redesignation applications on the south side of 34th Avenue is that this level of density is 

inappropriate on this narrow dead end road. The ECA would support M-CGd72 as exists on the 

north side of 34th Avenue. 

Regards, 

Heesung Kim, Chair 

Erlton Community Association Planning Committee 

2024-08-22 

 

 


